
WILLIAM A. WHITTLE
POST OFFICE BOX 2446

CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS 78403

December 30, 1977

Dear Friend of Arnold Gonzales,

Some of our mutual friends are planning a "PACHANGA"

to honor Arnold on the evening of January 26, 1978 at Exposition

Hall in Corpus Christi.

We will have live entertainment, lots of food, lots

of drinks, and lots of fun. The donation for the "PACHANGA"

is $5.00 per person.

Arnold would like you, his friend, to be a member of

the Blue Ribbon Committee. I am asking each member of the Blue

Ribbon Committee to be responsible for selling 20 tickets.

We look forward to your participation as a member of

the Blue Ribbon Committee.

You will be contacted soon.

Yours very truly,

7556*
Bill Whittle


